
Issues and Needs Red Wing April 24, 2018

Jack Colwell visited with Karsten Andersen, Superintendent of Red Wing 
Schools about the school referendum scheduled for a vote this spring? 

They discussed the monies needed, the projects to be addressed with 
these funds and also took calls on air from the public about their questions 
to the Superintendent. 


